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January 10, 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
We are excited for your child to begin the next chapter of the educational journey with us and become part of the 
Warren Hills Regional School District.  Unbelievably, it is time to begin this process by completing important 
paperwork that will help expedite the process of registering your child and will allow us to begin to build their 7th 
grade schedule.  As part of the registration process for incoming seventh graders, we are asking that you first 
complete the Student Information Packet that will be mailed home shortly.  You may either drop off the packet 
at the middle school between the hours of 8-3 or you may mail the packet back to the school at 64-66 Carlton Ave. 
Washington, NJ 07882.  Please return all packets no later than February 4, 2022. 

 
 
Your son/daughter’s schedule will consist of a lunch, core curriculum courses, and elective courses.  The required 
core curriculum courses are listed below and will automatically be added to their schedule. Additionally, students 
are asked to request elective and world language courses that may interest them for next year. A complete list of 
courses and their descriptions can be found in our 2021-2022 Warren Hills Regional School District Program of 
Studies, which is located here.  While there is never a guarantee that they will receive their first choices, it is an 
important first step in helping us to build their schedules.  Students who do not have their elective and world 
language courses picked will have them chosen for them.  The course selection form can be completed here and may 
be done before receiving the registration packet:  7th Grade Course Selections 
 
Seventh Grade Core Curriculum (approximately 42 minutes each) 
English Language Arts    Science 7 
Geography and Culture    Health & Physical Education 
Mathematics 7 or Accelerated Mathematics   
 
    
We kindly ask that both of these forms be completed no later than February 4, 2022.  Thank you in advance for 
your attention to these matters, and should you have any questions about our requests, please contact the Middle 
School Guidance Office at 689-0750 extension 2048. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
        
Nicholas Remondelli 

  Principal, Warren Hills Regional Middle School 

http://www.warrenhills.org/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1WW4Sd3UV2R3LiKCG0BUr61igDhKsF5uRrBYeKjnPCkE/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScoZt77JBkwyQ9IbCCA-PWf4orxp2FmOudZFssb1PmDryhEmw/viewform?usp=sf_link

